February 18, 1994

Docket/License: S0-219/DPR-16

Mr. John J. Barton

Vice President and Director

GPU Nuclear Corporation

Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
P.O. Box 388

Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Dear Mr. Barton:
Subject: Safeguards Inspection 50-219/94-02 (01/18-21/94)

This letter refers to the above subject physical security inspection of the Oyster Creek Nuclear
Generating Station by Messrs. E. B, King and A, Della Ratta of this office. The preliminary
inspection findings were discussed with Mr. S Levin and other members of your staff by
Mr. King at the conclusion of the inspection,

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed NRC Region 1 Inspection
Report.  Within those areas, the inspection consisted of observations of security activities,
interviews with personnel, and selective examinations of security procedures and representative
records.

Overall, we found that your physical security program was generally effective and directed
toward assuring public health and safety. However, based on the results of this inspection, two
of your activities appeared to be in violation of NRC requircments, as specified in the enclosed
Notice of Violation (Notice), These violations involved: (1) two areas that did not satisfy the
applicable protected area minimum lighting requirement, with no compensatory measures
implemented; and (2) failure to satisfy the physical and training requalification r>quirements
specified in the NRC-approved Training and Qualification Plan. In preparing the required
response to these apparent violations, you should follow the instructions in the enclosed Notice.
In particular, you should document in the response the specific actions taken and any additional
actions you plan to prevent recurrence. After reviewing your response to the enclosed Notice,
the NRC will determine whether further NRC enforcement action is necessary to ensure
compliance with regulatory requirements.
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GPU Nuclear Corporation 2

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By;
James H. Joyner

James H. Joyner, Chief

Facilities Radiological Safety
and Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosures:
b Notice of Violation
v 2 Inspection Report 50-219/94-02

cc w/encls:

M. Laggart, Manager, Corporate Licensing

G. Busch, Manager, Site Licensing, Oyster Creek
Public Document Room (PDR)

Leoal Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

K. Abraham, PAO (2)

NRC Resident Inspector

State of New Jersey
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bce w/encls:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
J. Rogge, DRP

bee w/encls (VIA E-MAIL):
V. McCree, OEDO

J. Stolz, NRR/PD 1-4

A. Dromerick, NRR/PD 1-4
M. Shannon, NRR/ILPB
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